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The emergency special meeting of the Board of Public Utilities Commissioners was held in the 

office of the DPU on Thursday, July 18, 2024, at 7:45 pm.  

  

The meeting was called to order at 7:50 p.m. by Chairman Demicco with Commissioners James 

Derusha and Kenneth Comfort (via telecom), and Kenneth Sullivan, Director of Utilities, and 

Laurie Sorder, Borough Warden present.   Linda Reagan, recording via telephone.  

 

Commissioner Comfort made the motion to move into Executive Session to discuss personnel 

issues.  Commissioner Derusha seconded the motion.  All in favor; motion carried. 

 

Chairman Demicco moved the meeting back into regular session. 

 

Chairman Demico made the motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:28pm.  Commissioner Comfort 

seconded.  All in favor; motion carried. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

 

 

Linda Reagan 

Acting Secretary to the Board. 

 

  

 


